
 
 

Chaperone Expectations 
Welcome to the Living Coast Discovery Center! We are very excited to have you 
visit. We want to give you the best experience possible here at the Living Coast. 

Please follow the expectations below.  
 
 

 Remember you are chaperoning ALL STUDENTS from your school, not just 
your own child. 

 Ensure there is always a chaperone or teacher with the students.  
 As chaperones, you are responsible for discipline and management of the 

group for the entirety of the program.  
 Remind students to behave responsibly. This means using walking feet, 

keeping feet on the ground, using inside voices and not disturbing the 
animals and guests of the center. Students and chaperones are expected 
to be respectful of others. 

 Help students be engaged during your visit by also participating in 
activities. Feel free to join the activities and encourage students with their 
learning. 

 Scavenger hunt materials will be located at your designated lunch space. 
 We recycle and compost. Please help the students identify the correct 

bins for their waste during snack or lunch. 
 Have Fun!   


